MUNICIPALITY OF ANCHORAGE

PHONE: 907-343-8301

Development Services Department
Fax: 807-343-8200

DATE: May 27, 2016

TO: Building Board of Regulation Examiners and Appeals
Appellant - Scope Permitting & Engineering

FROM: Kent Kohlhase, P.E., Development Services Director & Building Official @
SUBJECT: BCA - 2 - 2016 Appeal of Building Official’s Refund Denial

After hearing opening statements from staff and the appeliant, the board declined to hear
the appeal on the basis that there was insufficient data available to accurately determine
how many inspections may have taken less than 30 minutes to conduct, and therefore there
was not enough information upon which to base a ruling.

The panel advised the appellant to resubmit for the unused inspections for MOA review and
consideration.
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